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SATURDAY  14th November: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

No Mass at Papworth 

SUNDAY   15th November 

(LS) 10.00 Mass For the People of the parish 

MONDAY  16th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Terence O’Neill + 

TUESDAY  17th November: Feria 

 No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY 18th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Billy Power + 

(LS) 10.30 Midweek meditation 

THURSDAY   19th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass   Mr & Mrs Varkey John + 

FRIDAY   20th November: 

 St Edmund 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Private Intention 

SATURDAY   21st November: 

 Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Bernard Shryane + 

 
 

PRAYERS AT MASS: the Act of Spiritual 

Communion & Prayer at the end of Mass can be 

found on our website. 

SUPPORTING OUR PARISH: many thanks to 

all of you for your continued financial support of 

our parish, it is very much appreciated. The 

monthly standing orders have increased recently 

and now work out at £397 per week, thank you. If 

you wish to donate to our parish you can also use 

our website and go to “Support our Parish” on 

the top of each page. Many thanks. 

 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George 

Aldridge, Bridie Ahern, Ellen Brown, Bridget 

Gaynor, Daisy Indiana, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and 

Patricia Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Elizabeth Dawes, James McNamara,  Janet 

Sutherland, John Sullivan, Charles Temple-

Layton, (Founder of St Michael’s Church), 

Ingamar Mynch, Brigid Williams and Stephen 

O’Shea. May they rest in peace. 

FRANK McCANN and TERENCE O’NEILL who 

both died recently, may they rest in peace. May the 

console their families and friends at this time. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time from 

September to the feast of Christ the King you are 

asked to pray for the following intentions: the harvest, 

students & teachers, the spread of the Gospel, Justice 

& Peace in the world, prisoners & their families, all 

Victims of War & young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss people if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

PARISH MASSES are once more all live 

streamed each day through our website, 

www.stmichaelrc.org  and follow the link, or you 

can search YouTube for St Michael’s Parish 

Huntingdon and find us.  
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NOVEMBER, THE MONTH OF 

REMEMBERING: traditionally we remember 

our loved ones who have died during this month 

and pray for them. From Monday 2nd November 

there will be slips of paper at the back of the 

church for you to write down the names of your 

deceased loved ones, place the slip of paper in the 

basket in front of the altar, those people will be 

remembered and prayed for during Mass each 

day. May they rest in peace. 

 If you wish to request a Mass to be offered 

for your loved ones, or for any other intention, 

there are some white envelopes in the porch, 

please fill in the details, put your donation in the 

envelope and give it to Fr Philip. 

MISSIO RED HOME COLLECTION BOXES 

the money from the red boxes has now been sent 

in to Missio, this year a total of £318.79 thank you 

very much for supporting the missionary work of 

the Church.  

 Last call: if any more of you have a red 

box which you have not counted, please count it 

and bring the money in, or transfer it to the parish 

account with the reference “Red box”, so it can be 

sent to Missio before the end of the year. Thank 

you 

SECOND COLLECTIONS: during lockdown 

we missed several important second collections 

which help to support the work of the Church and 

our own Diocese. This week I sent donations for 

those collections from our parish, based on the 

totals from last year, as follows: 

Catholic Communications, £120.00 

Day for Life, £120 

Caritas East Anglia, £200 

Diocesan Youth Services, £120 

Holy Land Shrines, £120 

These donations help to promote and support the 

work of the Church from a wider viewpoint than 

our own parish.  

 
FOODBANK DONATION: ordinarily we would 

have had a collection to support the foodbank last 

weekend, as that was not possible, I made a 

donation from our parish of £100 to continue our 

support during this very difficult time. 

CHURCH PLANS have now been submitted to 

the Planning Authority and we await their 

response. You can look at the plans on our parish 

website, just click on this link: 
https://www.stmichaelrc.org/church-development-

plans/ The plans are also on the wall in the GS 

Room where you can see them once the church re-

opens for Mass. 

MANY THANKS for a very generous donation 

of £1,000 to our parish during this time of 

lockdown from an anonymous donor. Your 

ongoing support of our parish is very much 

appreciated. Thank you. 

INVITATION TO YOUNG PEOPLE: The 

Ignite Team, our Diocesan Youth Team, are 

planning plenty of new online content over the 

coming months. Join us on YouTube for First 

Fridays, our NEW monthly online chat show 

which goes live on the First Friday of each 

month. And why not join young people across the 

Diocese for our Mass for Young People on the 

Second Saturday of each month? Streamed via 

our YouTube channel and coming in person to a 

church near you! Follow us on Instagram and 

subscribe on YouTube to keep up to date with all 

we have to offer you: @igniteyea 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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